
 

 

 Date: January 23, 2024 

 

 

Dear Teachers, Students & Parents, 

 

Due to our Honorable Chief Minister’s visit to Burdwan, there will be 

some travel restrictions. Therefore, considering the safety of our 

students, tomorrow (24.1.2024) will be a holiday. 

However, all the viva and practical examinations (class 12) will be held 

tomorrow as scheduled. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Cell :  7318761888; 8250961832 

Email :  sxsbwn@gmail.com 

Website :  www.sxs-bwn.org 

School Code : WB006 

The Principal 
St. Xavier’s School 

Burdwan, P.O. Sripalli, 

Burdwan, WB 713103  
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